

23 January 2018

Aleje Ujazdowskie 18 lok. 4

President

**POLAND** 

L. Ten Welcepeur 4780

Krajowa Rada Radców Prawnych

WPŁYWU 2018 -01- 26

L.dz 524/208/P Steller

Dear President

00-478 WARSAW

**Judicial Administration** 23 April to 4 May 2018

National Council of Legal Advisers of Poland

May I wish you a happy and successful new year. I am delighted to enclose a schedule of our London-based professional development workshops for 2018. This provides you with a quick overview of the workshops for the year ahead but please do take time to visit our website, www.public-admin.co.uk where you can view further details, including booking information and our online schedule of workshops. This includes some new workshops which we have added in response to feedback from our international clients.

We invite you and your colleagues to join our workshop "Judicial Administration", which will take place from 23 April to 4 May 2018. This workshop will look in depth at the management and administration of court systems. Through a combination of presentations, counterpart meetings, workshops and court visits, you will learn about new strategies for judicial administration and ongoing service improvements. As Anare Tuilevuka a High Court Judge from the Lautoka High Court, Republic of Fiji said "I have thoroughly enjoyed the workshop. The court visits have been most rewarding." We were delighted to receive this confirmation of the high quality of the workshop.

You and your colleagues may also be interested in the following workshops:

"Gender Matters: Integrating gender into development policy and programming" which will run from 23 to 27 April 2018. The gender imbalance was specifically identified in the Commonwealth Magistrates and Judges Association Conference last September as a priority that urgently needs addressing

"Justice, Fairness and the Rule of Law: Better legal systems, better governance" which will run from 22 to 26 October 2018

"Changing the Law: Successful reform" which will run from 5 to 9 November 2018

We are also pleased to announce that all participants in our scheduled professional development workshops in London during 2018 will receive an android tablet to take home which will come pre-loaded with all relevant workshop materials. The tablet is included in the tuition fee.

Please do contact us for further information about our workshops, to make a booking or if you would like information about delivering workshops for your organisation in-country.

We look forward to working with you in the coming year.

Yours sincerely

Claire Cameron, Director

**Public Administration International** 

56 Russell Square London WC1B 4HP T +44 (0)20 7580 3590 F +44 (0)20 7580 4746 pai@public-admin.co.uk www.public-admin.co.uk